
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

This is to inform you that the School will remain closed for 

students and teaching fraternity on 11th April, 2024 Thursday on 

account of Eid-Ul-Fitr, however Administrative block will be 

functional from 9:00 am to 2:30 pm. 

 

Warm regards  

Mayor World School 

 

 

 

 

 


